

Washington State Historical Society

STATE HISTORICAL BUILDING
315 NORTH STADIUM WAY
TACOMA 3, WASHINGTON

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

June 8, 1955

light

Dear Click:

Thanks for your letter. I am writing Mrs. Panky, feeling that the presentation should be made at the picnic if possible. More people there—at least, that's a guess.

Dr. Tarto to make the presentation would be fine with me, very fine. Or Miss Anthon. Trobably Barto would be better, if he could come, because of his active connection with a historical organization.

I'd have to have my fingers crossed on November. The Dr. told me this morning that cutting down on extra-curricular activities is a MUST. For that reason, I'd feel the presentation should be made now if possible.

You'll have a good vacation. I'm permitted an hour at the office today, which means progress.

